ST. CLAIR COUNT

PUBLIC BUILDING AUTHORITY

500 COLLEGE CIRCLE, #306
PELL CITY, ALABAMA 35125

August 21, 2013

Goodgame Company, Inc.
Attn: Jason A. Goodgame
2311 3™ Avenue South

Pell City, Alabama 35128

RE: Construction Management
St. Clair DHR Facility
213 Fox Hollow Boulevard
Pell City, Alabama 35125

Dear Mr. Goodgame:

On behalf of the Public Building Authority (PBA) for St. Clair County; I would like to express
my gratitude for a job well done. The PBA was grateful to have your construction management
team and company support for our new Department of Human Resources facility located in Pell
City, Alabama.

Although the committee is comprised of capable, vested citizens for our area; we did realize
construction projects and cost control is not our area of expertise. Having Goodgame Company
handle the day to day tasks, construction decisions, schedule and monitor costs was in the best
interest of the PBA as well as Alabama’s Department of Human Resources. Goodgame’s
decisions were based on being good stewards of the public’s money and is evident based on
financial reports and updates provided to us.

The PBA realizes this project could not have gone the way it did without Goodgame’s
involvement. We recommend for anyone, business, entity or municipality which needs to
maintain their day to day operations to involve Goodgame Company as a Construction Manager
for their project. It not only saved money but it save time and heartache for those involved.

Sincerely,

Linda Crowe
Public Building Authority
Pro Tem Mayor, Moody, Alabama



